
December 19, 2017 

Re:  Notice to Adjacent Property Owners 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter is being sent to you because Cherokee Metropolitan District is proposing a 
land use project in El Paso County at the referenced location (see Letter of Intent). This 
information is being provided to you prior to a submittal with the County. Please direct 
any questions on this proposal to the referenced contact in the Letter of Intent. Prior to 
any public hearing on this proposal a notification of the time and place of the public 
hearing will be sent to the adjacent property owners by the El Paso County Planning 
Department. At the time you will be given the El Paso County contact information, the 
file number and an opportunity to respond either for, against or expressing no opinion in 
writing or in person at the public hearing for this proposal. 

Please see attached Letter of Intent & Vicinity Map. 

Respectfully, 

Cherokee Metropolitan District 
6250 Palmer Park Blvd. 
Colorado Springs, CO 80915 




